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PTA Meeting
Tuesday, December 6“‘, 2016

6:00pm

Principal’s Notes

Introduction of teaching staff in attendance
a. Ms. Syed, Ms. Jaffri, Ms. Liu

Recess Equipment Donations

a. Thank you to all and great appreciation to Adam Scally, parent of Oscar Scally
from K-113

b. Student volunteers deliver equipment bags to the yard each day

The Physical Education Assistant Teacher has been processed and vetted.
a. Mr. Clifton Powell, Jr. will commence tomorrow, Wednesday, December 7"

The Technology Candidate is in the final vetting stage. We will know definitely by
Wednesday, December 14™

The 1* Marking Period will end on Friday, December 9", The 2™ Marking Period will

begin on Monday, December 12", 2016. Report Cards will be distributed on Thursday,
December 22™

1 Marking Period Awards Assemblies

Kindergarten, Friday, December 16™ at 8:15am

First and Second Grade, Monday, December 19", at 8:15am
Third and Fourth Grade, Tuesday, December 20™, at 8:15am
Fifth and Sixth Grade, Wednesday, December 21%, at 8:15am
Seventh and Bighth Grade, Thursday, December 22™, at 8:15am

®po o

* All Parents are welcome to visit their child’s classroom immediately after the
Awards Assembly Prosram




Honor Roll

This year, there will be two types of Honor Roll students:

Gold Honors
- Students achieving Level 4s in all four core subject areas

Silver Honors

Students achieving Level 4 in three of the four core subject areas, and a Level
3 in the other

Winter Break:

Monday, December 26™, 2016 through
Monday, January 2", 2017

School resumes on Tuesday, January 3 2017

On behalf of my staff and I, we would like to extend our wishes of
Happiness, Health, and Peace to our TAG Families!

Happy New Year!



